

City of Long Beach Working Together to Serve

NB-37

Date:

May 22, 2007

To:

Mayor and City Councilmembers

From:

Val Lerch, 9th District City Councilmember Rae Gabelich, 8th District City Councilmember

Subject:

Parallel Study for Aquatic Center in North Long Beach - Agenda Item May 22

At the May 15, 2007 City Council meeting, City Council recommended that the City Manager proceed with evaluating the financing or additional funding options for a downtown aquatic center.

At this time, it is requested that the City Manager conduct a parallel feasibility study of an aquatic center in north Long Beach.